
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

In the Matter of The Empire District ) 

Electric Company’s 2019 Triennial )  File No. EO-2019-0049 

Compliance Filing Pursuant to 4 CSR 240-22 ) 

 

NOTICE OF SECOND STAKEHOLDER MEETING 

COMES NOW The Empire District Electric Company, a Liberty Utilities company 

(“Empire”), by and through counsel, and submits this Notice of Second Stakeholder Meeting 

regarding its 2019 Triennial Compliance Filing. 

1. Empire will conduct a stakeholder meeting on November 28, 2018, 8:00 a.m. to 

11:00 a.m., in Room 110 of the Governor Office Building, Jefferson City, Missouri.  

2. The tentative agenda for the meeting is attached hereto. 

3. A phone number will be provided for stakeholders wishing to attend by telephone. 

4. Stakeholders wishing to attend the meeting are requested to send an email to 

Bethany Aborn at bethany.aborn@libertyutilities.com. 

WHEREFORE, Empire submits this Notice of Second Stakeholder Meeting. No action 

on the part of the Commission is requested at this time. 

Respectfully submitted, 

BRYDON, SWEARENGEN & ENGLAND, P.C. 

By: 

/s/ Diana C. Carter 

Diana C. Carter MBE#50527 

312 E. Capitol Ave. 

P. O. Box 456 

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 

Phone: (573) 635-7166 

E-mail: 

dcarter@brydonlaw.com 

  



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that the above document was filed in EFIS on this 7th day of November, 

2018, with notification of the same being sent to all parties of record. The document was also 

sent by electronic transmission to the Staff of the Commission, the Office of the Public 

Counsel, the Missouri Division of Energy, Renew Missouri, Sierra Club, MJMEUC, and 

MECG. 

/s/ Diana C. Carter 

 


